

Dec 2017 OFFICER NOTES Robin Jackson, President

Hope you had a very Happy Thanksgiving.Looking forward to seeing you at the Holiday Party.

Len Schwartz, Greenhouse Director

Congratulations to the following groups on their KEEP UP assignments for January.
Hospitality - Sunday Herbs;
Bathroom - Friday;
Kitchen - Sunday Herbs
Meeting Room - Sunday Regular & Saturday
Greenhouse - Monday
All of you other groups will just have to wait for next year for your turn at Keep Up.

Doug Raska, Horticultural Director

We've already made a lot of progress making cuttings from plants rescued before the killing frost. Fresh soil is to be delivered on the first Tuesday in December, then we can start in earnest. Happy Holidays!

CALENDAR DECEMBER 2017 - 2018

Holiday Party Thursday, December 14, 6:30-9:00 p.m. Look for Olga Newey's note for details, including what to bring and what fun to expect. Scan the Party Job List -- you can help!

Above: Picture decoration workshop and of plant to be auctioned. Assembled by Robyn Lowenthal, Carmine Costa and Len Schwartz.

Skylands: Holiday Open House Thursday, November 30 through Sunday, December 3rd, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Theme: Magical Garden. Led by Doug Raska and Robyn Lowenthal. a magical hallway is festooned with silver, white and beauty.

PROGRAM SCHEDULE

Mark PenicharThere is no speaker series meeting in Janu-ary, but there is a workshop: January 21, 2018. Snow date: January 27. 11-1 p.m. "The A to Z of Culinary Herbs". Greenhouse, Pat Libutti-look for email and registration in January eNews.

LECTURES FOR 2018

All are on Thursday evenings, Rodda Center, 2nd floor, Room 2B, 250 Colonial Court, Teaneck. Enter from Palisade Avenue at the south end of Votee Park.

Feb. 8, 2018. Paul Sadowski: "Mushrooms: Poisoning & Pharmaceuticals"

March 8, 2018. Tony Bracco: "Small Farm Grow-ing Methods Adapted to Home Gardens"

April 12, 2018. Arnie Friedman "No More Blues": The history of the lawn and strategies for replacing Turf Grass with Eco-friendly Alternates."

FYI: History of the Garden Club of Teaneck: (http://www.teaneck.org/virtualvillage/GardenClub/index.html)

GCT eNews: Patricia O'Brien Libutti, Editor, xxxxxxx@gmail.com Please send event information for January -February 2018